
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH
P.O. BOX 518 -NOLENSVILLE, TN 37135      776-2339

WEB PAGE:  www.jenkinscp.org.  E-MAIL ADDRESS:  jenkinscp@yahoo.com.
LARRY GUIN, PASTOR     PASTOR’S CELL 668-5236     CHURCH FAX:  776-3520

LARRY GUIN, PASTOR                      TERESA SHULER, WORSHIP LEADER 8:00 AM
SAM SUDDARTH, MUSIC LEADER                          RICHARD SULLIVAN, WORSHIP LEADER 10:15 AM
JULIE BIRDSONG, MUSIC DIRECTOR                                                      MELANIE STAUDT, PIANIST

ORDER OF THE SERVICE
NOVEMBER 7, 2004            TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST                   COLOR: WHITE
Our purpose is to glorify God the Father, Son, and Holy Spirit, by sharing Jesus, as Savior and
Lord and helping people trust Him through WORSHIP, CHRISTIAN EDUCATION, OUTREACH,
FELLOWSHIP, and SERVICE TO OTHERS.

WE GATHER IN JESUS NAME
PRELUDE, LIGHTING OF THE CANDLES

“WE ENTER INTO GOD’S GATES WITH THANKSGIVING 
                                               AND INTO HIS COURTS WITH PRAISE”          from Psalms 100

WE SHARE COMMON CONCERNS
WELCOME, RECOGNIZING FIRST TIME VISTORS  
*ANNOUNCEMENTS – SEE BULLETIN INSERTS 
*RITUAL OF REGISTRATION – 
Please sign the attendance register and pass it to other people in the pew with you.  
PRAYER/PRAISE REQUESTS 
(Write on pew card AND place in offering plate to be added to insert next week)

WE PAUSE FOR A MOMENT OF SILENT PRAYER BEFORE WE BEGIN
OUR WORSHIP OF GOD   (PLEASE BOW YOUR HEADS)

“WE OFFER PRAISE TO GOD”
CHORAL OPENING (10:15)     “Give Thanks”

CALL TO WORSHIP                
         (We are here to give glory and honor and praise to God our heavenly Father and 
          Jesus our Savior through song, prayer, giving, speaking, hearing and responding.)

RESPONSIVE READING No. 683
                

*HYMN OF PRAISE                         “I Love Thy Kingdom, Lord”                  No. 280
*PRAYER OF PRAISE AND ADORATION          
*THE LORD’S PRAYER                               UNISON

WE EXPRESS OUR FAITH IN GOD
STATEMENT OF FAITH--IN UNISON    “The Apostles’ Creed”                               No. 716
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GLORIA PATRI  No. 622
HYMN                                          “The Church’s One Foundation”                      

      No. 277

CHILDREN’S TIME  (10:15)             
Andrea Barnes     
                (No Children’s Church – Children remain in sanctuary on Communion Sunday)

SPECIAL MUSIC (10:15)       “Beautiful”            Choir

WE CELEBRATE THE SACRAMENTS OF THE LORD’S SUPPER
   WORDS OF INSTITUTION
   INVITATION TO THE TABLE
   PRAYER OF THANKSGIVING
   OFFERING THE BREAD & CUP
   COMMUNION OF THE PEOPLE

HYMN             “The Bond of Love” No. 281

WE EXPRESS THANKS TO GOD
OFFERTORY SENTENCE                      Matthew 5:16 NIV

“In the same way, let your light shine before men, that they 
may see your good deeds and praise your Father in heaven.”

OFFERTORY
*THE DOXOLOGY (No. 625) and PRESENTATION OF OUR TITHES AND OFFERINGS

WE HEAR GOD’S WORD
SCRIPTURE LESSON                                                        Acts 2:41, 47; 4:4; 5:14; 6:7; 11:21 NIV
SERMON                “The Church;                                               Larry Guin, Pastor
                       Increasing in Numbers”                     

WE RESPOND TO GOD’S   WORDS
*HYMN                                                 “The Family of God” No. 282

WE GO FORTH SERVING GOD
*BENEDICTION – (Blessing)    
*CHORUS (10:15) No. 229                     “Our God Reigns”
*PASSING THE BLESSING
*POSTLUDE

*PLEASE STAND WHERE THIS MARK APPEARS
**EVERYONE PLEASE REGISTER, PLEASE PASS PAD TO LATE COMERS AND 
ASK THEM TO REGISTER.  PLEASE MAKE SURE ANY NEWCOMERS SIGN THE LIST.

WELCOME  ** A very SPECIAL WELCOME is extended to each of you who are 
visiting with us today.  We appreciate you being here. We trust this will be a meaningful
experience for you. Do come again.    
 



10:15 am – We have childcare available for Infants to age 2 and Toddlers 2 to 4.
We also have Children’s Church for 5th grade and younger. (Children remain in sanctuary
through the children’s message.)  Children stay in regular worship on Sundays when we do
not have Children’s Church, such as when we celebrate communion or on days we have special
programs.        
INFANT / TODDLER NURSERY: Mandy England
LAST SUNDAY ATTENDANCE: Worship: 8am – 58; 10:15 –59   + 23
DUTY ELDER FOR THIS WEEK: November 7 – 13 ** James Sharpton
DUTY ELDER FOR NEXT WEEK: November 14 – 20 ** Richard Sullivan

THIS WEEK NOVEMBER 7, 2004
TODAY                8:00 & 10:15 am  Worship Service  Communion Sunday

9:00 am Sunday School
4:00 pm Youth Christmas Play Rehearsal
5:00 pm Jr. High Wacky Games
5:30 pm Cantata / Choir Practice 
7:00 pm Sr. High Bible Study

MONDAY             12:30 pm-2pm Women’s Devotion / prayer time and Bible Study
7:00 pm Aerobics

TUESDAY 6:00 am Men at Prayer
9:00 am-2 pm Mother’s Day Out  
7:00 pm Young Adults

WEDNESDAY Retirees Outing
5:00 pm Children Christmas Play Practice
6:00 pm Dinner 
6:30 pm Jr. & Sr. Youth
7:00 pm Bible Study 

THURSDAY      9:00 am-2pm Mother’s Day Out  
7:00 pm Aerobics

NEXT SUNDAY      8:00 & 10:15 Worship Services 
9:00 am  Sunday School
Committee & Session Meetings

HAPPY NOVEMBER BIRTHDAY TO: 
Steve Allemore, Sr.  and Emily Svennevik on the 7th ; Geneva Straughn on the 8th; 
Nicole (Bondanza) Stout, Pauline Campbell and Della Crawford on the 9th; John Seat 
on the 10th; David Helton on the 11th; Karen Hawkins and Joseph Fuqua on the 12th

HAPPY NOVEMBER ANNIVERSARY TO: Paul and Pauline Campbell on the 2nd;  
Richard and Clara Woodruff on the 5th; Kim and Bill Hardison on the 6th

If your name is not on our birthday or anniversary list or if we have printed an error, 
please call the church office at 776-2339 and let us know.     

“Children’s Christmas Program” Rehearsals – November 10, 17,
December 1 at 5:00pm.  Dinner will be available following rehearsals.  (Be sure to sign up if
you plan to attend dinner.)  For more information, call Kim Hardison at 941-1248.



Sunday, November 14, 2004 
COMMITTEE MEETINGS – Christian Education                           4:00 p.m.
Building & Grounds, Evangelism & Missions Education       5:00 p.m.
SESSION MEETING  at                       6:00 p.m.

Acts 2:41 & 47
41Those who accepted his message were baptized, and about
three thousand were added to their number that day. 47praising
God and enjoying the favor of all the people. And the Lord added
to their number daily those who were being saved.

Acts 4:4
4But many who heard the message believed, and the number of
men grew to about five thousand.

Acts 5:14
14Nevertheless, more and more men and women believed in the
Lord and were added to their number.

Acts 6:7
7So the word of God spread. The number of disciples in
Jerusalem increased rapidly, and a large number of priests
became obedient to the faith.

Acts 11:21
21The Lord's hand was with them, and a great number of people
believed and turned to the Lord.

READER:  THE WORD OF GOD – FOR THE PEOPLE OF GOD
PEOPLE:   PRAISE BE TO GOD

Love Loaf Program – Love Loaf boxes are still available to be picked up from the
table in sanctuary narthex.  By participating, our church has the opportunity to be the hands and
feet of Jesus to children in desperate situation in Myanmar.  Put coins or bills in your Love Loaf
each day.  Bring your full loaf to church on Love Loaf Harvest Sunday, November 21st, and share
in the joy of making a difference.  Of the amount received this year one-half goes to “Myanmar
Children’s  Project”,  one-fourth  to  the  C.P.  Hunger  Fund,  and  one-fourth  retained  by  the
congregation to meet community hunger needs.

**PEOPLE FIRST **
When painting the Last Supper on the wall of the refectory of the Dominican Monastery of Santa

Maria delle Grazie in Milan, Leonardo da Vinci faced the challenge of fitting
13 more-than-life-sized figures in a space that measured only 14 by 30 feet.

His solution: draw the figures first, and then add the background.



Another artist, Andrea de Castagno, faced a similar problem; however,
he opted to conceive the background first and then cram the figures in.

When fitting people into our lives, let’s not try to crowd them into our own backgrounds,
but instead get to know them and then create a new background.

Kindly remember to list names on cards in pews and place in the offering plate.  
In order to keep our Prayer List current, we will leave names on for four weeks at a 
time.  If a name has been removed and you wish to add them back on, please feel free 
to contact the office and/or list names(s) on cards in pews and place in offering plate. 

9/26 Joyce Barnes
       (Mother of Larry Barnes)
Horace Bentle 
         (Debra Eckerts father)
Virginia Singellton
         (Chris Eckert’s Grandma)
Arria Shaver 
B.A. Hildreth-(uncle of Jane
    Clemons & Julie Birdsong)
9/27 Ruth Loader
       (Mother of Teresa Bell)
10/03 Hubert & Ruth Wiles
        (Parents of Karen Tucker)
Susan Goggins
        (cousin of Julie Bomar)
Sallye Bohanan
       (mother of Phyllis Mattox)
Charles Dunlap (longtime
friend of Suddarth’s) 
Family of Noel Wadley
10/10 Father of Deb Hensel

Ellen Wachter 
    (Mother of Melanie Staudt)
Melvin & Helen Lucks
     (Julie Luck’s in-laws)
All People seeking jobs
Janet Walker
  (sister of David Birdsong)
Bertha Tidwell 
  (sister-in-law of Rose)
Fay Boulden
(co-worker w/Kelli Spicer)
Ima Thompson
Those Travelling
10/17 Jamie Webb
Aliene Harvey
Nancy Suddarth
Family of Don Curtis 
Jesse & Elizabeth Harris
Sandi Green
  (mother of Bill Green)

10/24 Joyce Thomas
Family of Ryland Miller
(co-working of Louise Russell)
Family of Bobby Wilson
    (Dot Sample’s nephew)
Family of Thomas Warren
    (uncle of Louise Russell)
December Mission Trip FL
10/26 Edna Howell
  (grandmother of Nicki Naron)
Family of Margaret Post
Family of Rev Julian
Maxedon (friend of Larry G)
11/02 Loraine McMahon
       (MDO mom)
Rose Tidwell

 

Remember those who are homebound or in Nursing Homes
Remember in prayer Our Nation, Our Leaders, and Our Loved Ones

On Veterans Day we honor men and women who have served and 
sacrificed in one of America’s armed services.  The holiday is also 
meant to highlight America’s quest for world peace and our nation’s 
desire for justice and freedom throughout the world.

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD ** 
Thanks to all the caring people who packed shoe boxes, volunteered, prayed, and gave
financially.  What a perfect gift to give in honor of Jesus’ birthday.  Just think of the joy and “hope”
this project is bringing to hurting children all over the world.  May God bless you for blessing
them.  We will have dedication of these shoeboxes next Sunday, November 14 and
will arrange to transport them to a drop off site.
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
--
**RSVP         Wednesday, November 10 - 6:00 PM

DINNER WILL BE PROVIDED AND OPEN TO ALL!!!  (Freewill Offering) 



TO PREPARE ENOUGH FOOD, LET US   KNOW IF YOU WILL BE ATTENDING THE SUPPER  
Chicken Strips, Mac & Cheese, Corn, Rolls & Salad

ADULTS __________     CHILDREN  ___________
SIGN YOUR NAME  _____________________________________________________

PLEASE FILL OUT & PLACE IN OFFERING PLATE!!!!
Mark your calendars – dates to note

Today has been designated as Bethel College Day.  This ministry of higher education 
began by the Cumberland Presbyterian Church 161 years ago and is continuing today with
renewed vitality.  Please recommend Bethel College, our denominations only four-year College,
to students you know and pray for its ministry.  

Retirees’ Outing Wednesday, November 10. 
For more information call Kathleen Waggoner.  

Kids for Christ will meet next Sunday, the 14th, at 5:00 pm.  
We will be making sun catchers for the shut-ins of the church.

Men’s Fellowship Breakfast will meet on Saturday, November 20 at 7:45 am (note time
change).
“Thanks” to Larry Guin and Jeremy Thompson for volunteering with pickups for Graceworks
yesterday.

“Friend Day” – November 21st ** 
Have you invited a friend to join you in worship on the 21st??  

Thanksgiving Supper / Budget Presentation
Sunday, November 21, at 6 pm we will celebrate with a traditional Thanksgiving meal.  
Kitchen committee will provide turkey, dressing and bread.  Bring your favorite salad, 
side dish and/or dessert.  The 2005 Budget Presentation will follow the meal.

Events for Jenkins C. P. Youth
Sunday, November 7    4:00 pm Christmas Play Rehearsal

5:00 pm Jr. High “Wacky Games
7:00 pm Sr. High Bible Study

Wed.,     November 10 6:00 pm Dinner
6:30 pm Jr. High Bible Study “Joan of Arcadia”

                6:30 pm Sr. High  “Scavenger Hunt

COMMUNITY EVENTS

Nolensville Lions Club Turkey Shoot – Saturday, November 13th 9am to 4pm behind Two-Way.

“Kickin’ Off to Christmas” after hours (6:30-8:30 pm) holiday sale next Sunday 14th at 



Stein Mart in Brentwood.  Tickets $10.00 with proceeds going to Graceworks.  See Sonya
Haywood for tickets or purchase them at Stein Mart Customer service desk.  

A Red Cross Blood Drive is set for Thursday, November 18 from 2:00 to 7:00 pm
at the Nolensville United Methodist Church.  

Our Community Thanksgiving Service will be at Concord-Grandview Baptist Church
at Nolensville & Pettus Roads Tuesday, November 23, 7:00pm.  A number of area pastors 
will be in the order of worship.  An offering will be received to go to Southeast Williamson County
Meals on Wheels.
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JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH
FOR THE GLORY OF GOD THE FATHER, SON, AND HOLY SPIRIT

P.O. Box 518
Nolensville, TN  37135
Phone 776-2339 
Fax 776-3520 

www.jenkinscp.org
E-MAIL: Church: jenkinscp@yahoo.com

Pastor: lguin43@hotmail.com

November 2004 Newsletter
WORSHIP SERVICES:
 8 & 10:15 a.m.

SUNDAY SCHOOL: 9 a.m.

COMMUNION SUNDAY
November 7, both worship
services.

COMMITTEE MEETINGS
Christian Education, Nov 14, 4
pm
Building & Grounds, Evangelism
& Mission Education, Nov 14, 5
p.m.
Outreach, call of chairman

October Attendance
10/310/1010/1710/24

Sunday
School 105 96 81 93

8:00 a.m.
Worship 72 49+

3 39 62

10:15 a.m.
Worship

88+
8

92+
1 77 88

Offerings in October
Regular
Offering

Special
Offering

Building
Fund

10/3 3880.67 91.00 200.00
10/10 2968.00 420.00
10/17 2378.76 370.00
10/24 2059.75 282.00
Budget

/week 3532.00 730.00
Praise God for your faithfulness in attendance

and giving.

Many, many thanks to the people of
Jenkins  church  for  the  Pastor
Appreciation  cards  and  gifts
(including $894 in cash and checks.)
We enjoyed our vacation and had a
great trip to St. Louis and Chicago.
Thanks to you all.

Larry and Carole 

From the Pastor:
FRIEND DAY 2004
November 21

Have  you  invited  a  friend  to  join  you  in  worship  on
November 21?  (You did remember that that is Friend Day at
Jenkins Church, didn't you?)

That  is  what  FRIEND DAY is  about----Jenkins  people
inviting unchurched friends to attend a worship service with
them----bringing friends into the fellowship of Christ and His people.

Every one can be involved in this evangelistic outreach----that is, everyone who
has a friend who is unchurched.

Children, youth, young adults, middle age adults and older adults, all have friends,
and very likely at least one of these friends is unchurched.

 Pray about your participation in FRIEND DAY
 Ask God to give you an encounter with the person He wants you to invite to

Jenkins Church on FRIEND DAY.
 Issue the invitation. (Tell your friend what we are doing, that we are having

FRIEND DAY at church on November 21 and you want him/her to be your
friend on that day and attend worship with you.)

If you get a yes or a maybe, THANK GOD.
A no answer???  More prayer for a new encounter with another friend. 
Invite early in the month.  Follow up with a contact the week prior to November 21.
Happy FRIEND DAY 2004.

NEW BUILDING PROGRESS
Progress  on  getting  on  with the  new building  has  been  ever  so  slow.   The

committee has a number of obstacles to overcome.  Just pray for the project and the
committee.  This must be God's doing and not ours.

ELDERS
We will elect three elders in December to replace James Sharpton, John Rippy

and Julie Bomar.  These three will complete their 3-year term of service at the end of
the year.

This is another situation where we should pray and pray and pray.  The session
nominees will be selected at the Nov. 14 meeting.  Any suggestions that you have may
be  shared  with  the  pastor  or  any  present  session  member  (Jaime  Groce,  James
Sharpton,  Richard  Sullivan,  Pete  Francescon,  John  Waggoner,  John  Rippy,  Julie
Bomar, Diane Riggs, Steve Allemore) before that meeting.

There will be opportunity for any member to make additional nominations on Dec.
5.  (Please have the permission of anyone you plan to nominate.)
 
REVIVAL

Ready for REVIVAL?   Will a weekend revival get us REVIVED?  What about
the weekend of December 5, possibly a Saturday and Sunday schedule?  That is in the
planning stage.  Another occasion for praying?

CHRISTIAN DISCIPLESHIP and CHURCH MEMBERSHIP
ANYONE INTERESTED?  Talk to the pastor about it.

lg
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Jenkins C.P. Youth
Jr. High
Sundays
4:00pm     Christmas Play Rehearsal
5:00pm     Youth
November 7     Wacky Games
November 14   Service Night - come dressed in old clothes
November 21   Church-wide Thanksgiving Dinner 

          (No Play Rehearsal this night)
November 28   Christmas play rehearsal 4-6pm

Wednesdays, November 3, 10, 17
6:00pm   Dinner
6:30pm   Study "Joan of Arcadia"

Mark your calendars for the junior high lock-in December 10.

Sr. High
Sundays, November 7, 14, 28
7:00pm   Bible Study
No meeting on November 21 due to church-wide Thanksgiving
Dinner

Wednesdays
6:00pm    Dinner
6:30pm - Youth
November 3    The Big Game
November 10  Scavenger Hunt
November 17  Chill Night

Golf Tournament
Mark your calendar now for the rescheduled 4
Person Scramble Golf Tournament.
Saturday, April 2 at 8:00am at Henry Horton
Golf Course

$60.00 per person
$225.00 per team of four

Proceeds  will go  to  help  the youth  on their  mission trip  next
summer, July 24-30, to the Cumberland Presbyterian Children's
Home in Denton, Texas.  Jenkins Youth will join other youth in
Columbia Presbytery as we work for this worthy cause.

Thank you!
Thank  you  to  all  the  youth  who  worked  so  hard  on  Youth
Sunday.  Special thanks to Ann Bomar for giving the children's
sermon,  Jaclyn  Francescon  &  Jessica  Cammuse  for  leading
music,  Jessica Tucker  for  serving as  worship leader,  and Paul
Tucker for delivering a wonderful message.  Your leadership in
the church is an example we all should follow.

Children’s Christmas Program
Rehearsals

All  preschool  and  elementary  children  are
encouraged  to  participate  in  rehearsals  on
Wednesdays,  November  3,  10,  and  17  at

5:00pm.  Dinner will be available following rehearsals.  (Be sure
to sign up if you plan to attend dinner.)  For more information,
call Kim Hardison at 941-1248.

SLEIGH BELLS BAZAAR & BAR-B-
QUE

November 6, 2004
8 a.m. - 4 p.m.

Have you put the JCPC annual Christmas Bazaar on
your calendar?  There are many exciting events

planned.

SILENT AUCTION  
Chairperson—Teresa Justis (776-5399) 

Over 40 different items will be on display awaiting your bid.
They  will  include  restaurant  gift  certificates,  gift  baskets,
Christmas items, and much more.

COUNTRY STORE  
Chairperson—Sherry Windrow (776-2081)

The Country Store will be the location of the bake sale.  Find
a tasty goody to add to your Sunday dinner.  Or find a cookie
or  soup mix that you can cook at home when you need a
quick snack or lunch.

JENKINS HOLIDAY BOOTH 
Chairperson—Rebecca Fielder (776-3203)

Looking for a new decoration for the your tree or a gift for
someone special?   Be  sure  to  check out the Treasures  of
Christmas Booth.     

CRAFT/MERCHANDISE BOOTHS
Chairperson—Sheila Geary (776-2556)

Fourteen different vendors have rented booths to display and
sell their wares. Several Nolensville merchants have rented
booth as well as crafters, Avon, food, jewelry and cosmetic
dealers.

ATTIC TREASURES  
Chairperson—Sheila Geary (776-2556)

This area will consist of items such as antiques, collectibles,
knickknacks,  china,  silver  pieces,  jewelry,  figurines,  etc.
Come  find  a  hidden  treasure  that  will  make  that  perfect
addition to your collection or a gift to someone for his or her
collections.

BREAKFAST & BAR-B-QUE 
Chairperson—Steve Allemore (776-2985) 

Breakfast will be available from 8 a.m.-10 a.m.  The menu
will be sausage biscuit,  cinnamon rolls,  orange juice.,  and
coffee.  Bar-b-que (cooked on site by the Dornans) will be
available from 11 to ? for eat in or take out.  Chili and hot
dogs will also be available.   

SPECIAL EVENTS FOR THE KIDS
PICTURES WITH SANTA -- Amy Bryan

Bring  the  kids  and  have  their  pictures  taken  with  Santa.
Santa will be visiting from 11 a.m. – 2 p.m.

Take  advantage of  this  opportunity to  have your  children
fingerprinted.   Hopefully you will never need this important
identification tool,  but if you do you will be very grateful
that you have had your child fingerprinted.

We look forward to seeing you on Saturday, November 6 at the
SLEIGH BELLS BAZAAR & BAR-B-QUE.

The proceeds for this event will be added to the Building Fund.



Calling all Servants of the Lord!!!!
It is time to serve Him with Songs of Praise...Loud, Joyful

ones are perfectly acceptable ones in His sight!!!  Please join us
as we prepare a lovely Christmas Cantata.  You don't have to stay
for the entire choir practice, if your time is limited.  We rehearse
the Christmas music from 5:30-6:15 each Sunday night (We will
not rehearse on Oct. 31!) and really need your voice to join ours.
This cantata is a worship experience just to practice!  It is simple,
but  very meaningful.   Please consider sharing your talent with
your church this Christmas Season.  You truly are needed and
welcome.  

In Joyful Praise,
Your Choir

Birthdays and Anniversaries
HAPPY  NOVEMBER  BIRTHDAY  TO:

Kelley Strasser Rosenblatt, Teresa Francescon, and
Jim Whittemore on the 1st; Lynn Strasser on the
3rd; Steve Allemore, Jr. on the 4th; Chase Hawkins
and Julie Lucks on the 5th; Steve Allemore, Sr. and
Emily Svennevik on the 7th Geneva Straughn on

the 8th; Nicole Bondanza, Pauline Campbell and Della Crawford
on the 9th; John Seat  on the 10th; David Helton on the 11th;
Karen Hawkins and Joseph Fuqua on the 12th; Cleo (Clemons)
Woodson on the 17th; Evelyn Bennett and Melissa Ott on the
21st; Catherine Birdsong and Troy Madison on the 23rd; Chad
Strasser and Kevin Rippetoe on the 25th; Thomas Marcrum  and
Paul Tucker on the 26th; Ed Stokowski on the 27th; Cameron
Miles and Steve Williams on the 28th; Lindsey Roland Hudson
on the 29th;  Bob Leonard and  Karen Tucker on the 30th.

HAPPY NOVEMBER ANNIVERSARY TO: Paul and
Pauline  Campbell  on  the  2nd;  Richard  and
Clara  Woodruff  on  the  5th;  Kim  and  Bill
Hardison on the 6th; Rod and Cindy Hardy on
the 17th; Jerry and Ruth Bowers on the 23rd;
Ken and Jonna Farner on the 29th.

Thanksgiving Blessings:

Dear Church family,
I want to thank each one of you for  your love and caring

during my recent stay in the hospital.  I appreciate your visits in
the hospital and at home, your cards and phone calls.  Also the
arrangement of cut flowers were beautiful.  God bless you all.

In Christian love, Myrtle Freudenthal

We would like to thank Kathleen Waggoner for  faithfully
serving coffee, juice and cookies to our church family between
Sunday School and worship service.  She is “retiring” from this
ministry after serving for more than 17 years.  Thank you again,
Kathleen.

Many thanks to Linda Sullivan for beautifying our outside
entryway for the fall season.



Serving Through Missions and
Outreach

Florida Mission Trip:
October 10-15, Tracy Spicer, Richard Woodruff, Sam & Nancy
Suddarth went to help with victims of Hurricane Ivan.  Thanks to
the session and the church members who helped in this effort.
We  joined  to  make  a  32-member  work  group  under  the
leadership of John Lovelace, a retired C.P. minister who has led
over  100  work mission groups.   We were able  to  help many
families who suffered storm damage.  Our church is becoming a
mission-minded  church,  and  God  will  continue  to  bless  our
efforts and all areas of our congregation as we try to do His will.

Operation Christmas Child (Samaritan's Purse): 
It's not too late to pack a shoebox full of Christmas gift for a
child in need!  Pick up a brochure for Operation Christmas Child,
follow its recommendations for gift-giving and return your
shoebox by November 7.  We will arrange to have them taken to
the collection site.  Borrow our video to see where these
shoeboxes end up and the smiles they bring!  Many thanks to all
who  participated,  particularly  our  Kids  for  Christ  and  their
leaders.

Love Loaves (World Vision): Once again our congregation
is participating in the Love Loaf Program.  During November let
us express our gratitude by giving generously.  Please prayerfully
consider being a part of this effort to help people in the name of
our Lord Jesus Christ.  Of the amount received this year one-half
goes  to  Myanmar Children’s  Project.   These  children  are  in
especially  difficult  situations  as  they  are  abused,  neglected,
homeless, and/or child soldiers.  A portion of the collection will
remain at Jenkins for use in local outreach, and a portion will go
the CP denomination outreach ministries. Pick up your Love Loaf
from the sanctuary, daily add your coins or bills, pray for those
who will benefit from your giving, and return your Love Loaf on
Harvest Sunday, Nov. 21.  

Did You Know? The  Board  of  Missions,  on behalf  of the
Cumberland Presbyterian Church, has contributed $10,000 to aid
the victims of Hurricanes Charley and Frances in Florida.  These
funds were made available from the 25 percent portion of  the
Love Loaf and One Great Hour of Sharing Offerings retained by
the Board of Missions for distribution in times of emergencies.

The Cumberland Presbyterian Children's Home 
has announced the public phase of a six million dollar campaign.
The  purpose  of  the  "Building  Together...A  Partnership  for
Healing & Hope" The goal of the campaign is to raise money for
facility and program enhancements including a family resource
building,  new  duplexes  to  expand  the  Single  Parent  Family
program, new residential  cottage for  teenage boys,  chapel  and
endowment.   Both  cash  gifts  and  pledge  commitments  are
acceptable. Either gift may be sent to:  

Cumberland Presbyterian Children's Home
PO Drawer G
Denton, TX  76202



Mark Your Calendars!
Women’s Ministry
CPWM meeting will be Wednesday, Nov 3, at 7:00. 

Retirees’ Outing
Wednesday, Nov. 10.  Call Kathleen Waggoner for details.

Men’s Fellowship Breakfast
Will  meet at  7:45  a.m. on November  20  (note  time change!).
Also, this group has volunteered to help at Graceworks  the first 3
Saturdays in November.

"Kickin' Off To Christmas" Sale 
Stein Mart in Brentwood is having an after hours holiday sale
Sunday, November 14th from 6:30-8:30  p.m.  There  will be a
fashion show, refreshments, door  prizes,  seminars, and special
discounts and coupons.  Tickets are $10 with proceeds going to
Graceworks.  See Sonya Haywood for tickets, or purchase them
at the Stein Mart customer service desk.

 Kids for Christ
Kids for Christ will meet November 14, at 5 pm.
We will be making suncatchers for the shut-ins of

the church. This will require some painting so have your children
dress in something that will be okay if they should get some paint
on them.

Thanksgiving Supper / Budget Presentation
Sunday,  November  21,  at  6  pm  we  will  celebrate  with  a
traditional Thanksgiving meal.  Kitchen committee will provide
turkey, dressing and bread.  Bring your favorite salad, 
side  dish  and/or  dessert.   The  2005  Budget  Presentation  will
follow the meal.

Community Thanksgiving Service 
will be at Concord-Grandview Baptist Church at Nolensville &
Pettus Roads Tuesday, November 23, 7:00pm.  A number of area
pastors  will  be  in  the order  of  worship.   An offering will  be
received to go to Southeast Williamson County Meals on Wheels.

Ps 100:4 Enter his gates with thanksgiving and his courts with praise; give thanks to him and praise his name. 
5 For the LORD is good and his love endures forever; his faithfulness continues through all generations. 
NIV

Jenkins C.P. Church
Larry Guin, Pastor
2501 York Rd., P. O. Box 518
Nolensville, TN  37135

Return Service Requested

EARLY WORSHIP AT 8:00 AM
SUNDAY SCHOOL STARTS AT 9:00 A.M.
MORNING WORSHIP AT 10:15 AM

     HOPE TO SEE YOU HERE!!
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